
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department
Special Meeting- May 6, 2024

Colebrook Town Hall- Meeting Room

Attendance: Sean Barry, Todd Hiller, Steve Sartirana, Jon Gray, Todd Correll, Hannah McCaw,
Ben Bartlett, , Chris Kesl, Jon Fredsall, Bryce Zygmont, Dan Butler, JohnRick Tillotson
Parenteau, Maggie Parenteau, Aiden Ruwet, Evan Sartirana, Dave Mann, Jeff Coleman, Tom
Odell, Sean Thilbault, Terry Phelan, Chris Johnstone, Bill Hiller, Laurie Desjaurins, Kevin
Robichaud, Craig Carfiro, Sarah Carfiro, Sandra Carfiro, Bob Bull, Elizabeth Norman, Ben
Dehey, Mike Coleman

Call to Order:

The meeting was called to order at 6:32 PM by Chief Barry.

Old Business:
● Chef Barry expressed his thanks to line officers during this transition time. A special

recognition to David Mann, who has been writing grants and also John Parenteau for
stepping up as the training officer.

New Business:
● A motion was made by Todd Correll and seconded by Bryce Zygmont to vote on the

fundraising policy. The motion passed.
○ Based on the results of the paper ballet. The fundraising policy did not pass.

18 No / 15 Yes

● No fundraising committee members at this time as policy did not pass.

● Rover application is ending at the end of May, 2024. John Parenteau has been helping
to transfer information and setting up iamresponding. LCD is also working on another
application, that might be an option in the future.

● Chef Barry thanked Colebrook Fire Department Treasure, Bob Carfiro and gave a gift of
appreciation for his numerous years of service.

● Hannah McCaw asked on behalf of the school for some help from the Fire Department.
Walk to School Day on May 17th and Field Day on May 24th.

● Chef Barry thanked all for attending Obie’s service.

Meeting Adjourned:

A motion was made by Todd Correll and seconded by Jon Gray to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 7:27

PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Hannah McCaw

Secretary Colebrook Fire Department

mailto:artillotson@hotmail.com

